
 

 

Dedicated consumer feedback line opens 
Review announced 

12 October 2021 

A dedicated phone line staffed by a senior and experienced midwife opened this morning for 
consumers to provide feedback about the care they have received in the Mackay health 
service. The heath service has also secured the service of two senior clinicians from the 
Royal Australian and New Zealand College of Obstetricians and Gynaecologists to lead a 
review into surgical obstetrics and gynaecology services. Read more here 

https://www.mackay.health.qld.gov.au/mbh-obstetrics-and-gynaecology-surgical-services-update/

